
 

 
 
 
 

Date:  February 8, 2024 

To:  MCC Participating Lenders  

From:  Nedra Patton, Vice President of Single-Family Programs 

Re:  MCC PROGRAM BULLETIN #68 – MCC Program IRS Reporting 
 

 

This bulletin serves to notify participating lenders that our Lender Portal now allows you 
to run your own IRS 8329 (Lender’s Information Return for MCCs) for the 2023 closing 
year. 

Although you may see multiple years, you only need to select the year of 2023. Once you 
run the report, please be sure to insert your EIN # and verify the loans. After verifying, 
please execute and file the return by mailing to the following address: 

 
Department of the Treasury 
Internal Revenue Service Center 
Odgen, UT  84201 

 
 
 


